




















14 February, 1998





David Phillips


Biodiversity Group


Environment Australia


P.O. Box 636


Canberra


A.C.T.		2601





Dear David





	Re Training Program for Managing Recreation Environments





Firstly, in relation to the total project, the program at Currango served as an invaluable further field test of the overall program, and has resulted in considerable re-focussing of our proposed methodology. This in turn has been further enhanced during a two-day workshop with staff of Parks Victoria, which served to test the model we have developed against potential further application in Victoria. As a result, we are currently re-working all documentation and expect to have a draft ready for circulation in a few weeks.





We have also reviewed our budget for the two training workshops, and propose the following :





Workshop 1	Provision of draft documentation		   325


		Travel and Accommodation			   505


		Professional Fees				4,800


		TOTAL					5,630





Workshop 2	Provision of draft documentation		   350


		Travel and Accommodation			   380


		Professional Fees				4,800


		TOTAL					5,530





Project total						          11,160


Transfer from Planning Project budget			2,160





Balance as Training Project				           $9,000














I enclose our invoice for the Currango program.





We should commence thinking ASAP about the right date for the Gelantipy session, so that we and others get it properly set down in our diaries. Neville Byrne also showed some concern as to whether this was the most appropriate site, but given our earlier cancellation, I must say I feel some obligation to continue with the Sykes accommodation. Several of the Kosciuszco people have expressed a strong interest in attending for a second round ! 





Sincerely




















Elery Hamilton-Smith


